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• We had a later start to the press box than was planned. At the 

time of reading this, I hope to have the outer shell back on and 

trim finished. All that will be left is to paint and seal it up better 

than it was before. 

 

• The freezer is installed and has been run thru it testing 

procedures and is ready to go.  

 

• The sidewalk work that was planned to be done just before 

school started has been completed ahead of schedule. Every 

summer there will be a budgeted amount spent on concrete 

repair and replacement. 

 

• Pool work is going as planned. A few minor issues were quickly 

addressed. I have the pool filled back to its correct height and 

have begun heating and treating it. It should be ready to go on 

August 7th for the first scheduled practice. 

 

  

 


